
 

 

30 April 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Welcome to Catholic Schools Broken Bay’s Culture Survey 

 

As an important member of our Catholic Schools Broken Bay community, we would 

like to invite you to take part in a survey that will help shape the culture of your 

child’s school. 

 

This initiative is part of a broader strategy called Towards 2025 which aims to make 

our schools amongst the best in Australia and to ensure that all the students in our 

care can be the best they can be.  

 

We recognise that our schools, and the community that supports them, always need 

to keep improving. To achieve our vision of consistently providing an authentic, 

professional Catholic education with care and compassion, we are exploring new ways 

of working and new ways of supporting our students.  

 

As well as selected parents/carers and students, all school and office staff and clergy 

are being invited to participate in the survey, so we have a comprehensive view of our 

collective culture. 

 

The survey will identify and check the alignment between our personal values, the 

values/behaviours currently experienced, and the values that you believe are most 

important for the development of our school system. There are no right or wrong 

answers. 

 

Conducted by external experts Peak Performance International, the survey is 

anonymous, and the results will be aggregated and analysed. It takes about 10-15 

minutes to finish and needs to be completed in one sitting.  We also suggest you 

complete the survey on a laptop or tablet screen rather than a small mobile screen. 

 

Instructions 

1) The assessment is conducted online 

2) Make sure you have 10-15 minutes of uninterrupted time 

3) Click here Catholic Schools Broken Bay Culture Survey to access the survey site 

 

https://survey.valuescentre.com/survey.html?id=y0OWL5CpXOh9OHGlc8torO_4V4qzs1br
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The survey will be open from today until 14 May and we ask that you complete it as 

soon as possible whilst it is fresh in your mind. 

 

Following the survey, several focus groups will be held to explore the major themes 

that emerge. Upon completion, the final results will be compiled, and I look forward to 

communicating them to our school community during term 3 

 

In the meantime, should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. Thank you in advance for your valuable feedback. 

 

Regards 

 

 
 

Virginia Outred 

PRINCIPAL 

 
 


